
Year 5/6: 97.6% Good 

Year 3/4: 92.1% Below  

Year 1/2: 94.5% Below  

Reception: 97.5% Good  

 

This week’s whole 
school attendance                      

94.9%  

Yearly school 
attendance to date:  

91.8% 

Target 96.6% 

This is the expected standard 
for all schools. 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Dates for the diary  

Break up for Easter (2 weeks)  - Friday 31st 
March  

Return to school—Monday 17th April 23 

School closed for Bank Holiday—Mon 1st May 

School closed for Bank Holiday—Mon 8th May 

Y6 SATS WEEK—Tuesday 9th May-Friday 12th 
May ATTENDANCE IS SCHOOL IS VITAL!  

Break up for May half term—Friday 27th May  

Monday 5th June—Return to school after half 
term  

Sports Day (whole school) —Mon 26th June 1pm 

Break up for summer—Thursday 20th July    

SCSS holiday club 

Have you signed your child up yet? Places are FREE for 
children entitled to free school meals. All other places 
are £15 a day from 9am to 3pm. Activities include arts, 
crafts and sports. This is only open to children age 5 
and above. If you would like a space, please see the 
letter sent home with all children last week or speak to 
the office  Thank you.  

Working together to be the best we can be  

Head Teacher’s Awards— Progress 

Bobby J—Mrs Springgay   

 Leon and Lacie-May -Mrs Davies 

Willow S and Kylan R -Mr Fairbridge 

 Elliot P and Eliza R -Mrs Norris  

 Breakfast club star– Hunter 

Citizenship Award– Phoebe M 

 

 

Friday 31st March 2023 

 We have had a fun filled Easter activity week this week with lots of 

‘EGG CELLENT’ entries into the ‘Decorate an Egg’ competition. Clas-

ses have taken part in Easter Egg hunts around school and the chil-

dren in Y5/6 even made use of their Geography skills and new com-

passes to find  hidden chocolate eggs. The children also really en-

joyed being creative and EVERY child received an Easter egg. Well 

done to our overall winners; Aurora (Rec), Poppy H (Y1), Heidi P (Y3), 

Ava W (Y5), Poppy M (Y6), Carma O (Y4), Riley M (Y2), Ellery (Little 

Explorers) and Paige (Nursery). Please see our school Facebook page 

for further photos of Easter winners. 

We hope all our families have a well 

earned Easter break and will see you all on Monday 17th April.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Darcy Morgan who has 

been voted as the new ‘Deputy Head’ girl this 

week. Good luck in your new role!  

 



What an ‘EGG’ cellent week! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely Easter break everyone!     Be Safe, Be Ready, Be Respectful!  

Little Explorers and EYFS children thoroughly enjoyed having their parents in 

class with us this week to decorate their Easter eggs. There was glitter, feath-

ers and googly eyes galore! But best of all,  lots of fun was had by both the 

children and adults. A HUGE thank you to all our parents that managed to 

attend. We look forward to welcoming 

more parents back into school again in 

the near future.  

 

 

 


